August [15], 2023

[Customer Name, Title]
[Customer Address]

Re: Billing Changes for Aruze Gaming Machines

Dear [A/P Manager Name]:

We are pleased to announce that PLAY SYNERGY, now Aruze Gaming Global, has now completed
the purchase of all Aruze electronic gaming machines (EGMs). We initially announced this
acquisition in our email dated June 28, 2023, attached. Please note that Interblock Gaming
acquired Aruze’s electronic table game assets.

We are very grateful to have you as a customer and we look forward to providing you with
world class content and services. The purpose of this email is to let you know that beginning
on August 1, 2023:

e Invoices and billing for Aruze EGMs will come from Aruze Gaming Global, and

e Remittances for Aruze EGMs are now payable to Aruze Gaming Global.

The new wiring instructions and our W-9 are attached to this email. If you have any billing
guestions, please contact our Accounting Team, as follows:

e Kim Hancock or Andrea Castillo

e 702-781-8080

e accounting@play-synergy.com

Additional FAQs for the transition of the Aruze assets to Empire Technological Group, Ltd. d/b/a
Aruze Gaming Global, formerly Play Synergy, are available at the following link:
[INSERT FAQ Link]

Once again, we are excited to have you as our customer and look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

[Kelcey Allison]
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